KONDOA: NOVEMBER 2020 UPDATE

Bishop Given sends his apologies for being out of touch for a while, it seems that there have been
difficulties with electronic communications across Tanzania since the recent Presidential elections.

Some good news and prayer requests:

The Archbishop of Canterbury has appointed Bishop Given to chair the Anglican Communion with
the Lutheran World Federation. Please do pray for this initiative and for Bishop Given’s role.
Especially right now, please pray for good connectivity as the meetings are being held by Zoom.

With support from the Diocese of East Tennessee, construction of a new Cathedral has started.
(When design drawings are available, we will post a link on the parish website)

The Mothers Union is hosting a 5-day conference with MUs from neighbouring dioceses. (The MU
choirs are wonderful to listen to and if we receive any videos of their singing, we will do our best to
share them with you)

The Diocesan primary school is doing well with 50 students now and 100 expected in 2021.
Conjester, the headteacher, and her new husband Yusufu are now setting into married life in the
teacher’s house there.

Our friends in Kondoa are praying for us too during these times with the virus. They are very hoping
that visits from the UK will be able to resume in 2021.



